
HOMEWORK POLICY

Gibson’s homework policy for first and second graders is to read a minimum of 40 minutes every school

day and for third through fifth graders to read a minimum of 60 minutes every school day. Kindergarten

homework is to either practice letter names, letter sounds, sight words, or read for 15 minutes each

school day. According to CCSD Regulation R-6143, “Homework assignments shall take into consideration

the individual need and academic abilities of the students. Routine work on skills, which have already

been mastered, shall be avoided.”

If students aren’t finishing classwork and/or meeting goals on online enrichment programs, staff will

coordinate with families to create a plan to complete this work at home, in addition to reading

homework.


